
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
   

IESO Engagement 

From: IESO Engagement
Sent: September 30, 2021 3:43 PM
To: IESO Engagement
Subject: Hybrid Integration Project engagement – Supplementary information and extended 

feedback deadline 

During the September 21 Hybrid Integration Project webinar, stakeholders requested that some of the points 
discussed in the meeting be shared through a supplementary document to assist their understanding of the 
risks and opportunities of each of the models in order to provide meaningful feedback. A document with this 
supplementary information has been posted to the Hybrid Integration Project engagement page. 

Further, a revised feedback form has also been posted to the engagement page, which now includes an 
additional question on if the implementation of both participation models is desirable from a stakeholder 
perspective, 1) scenarios when ISM+G Model are used in preference of the Single Resource model, and 2) 
scenarios when Single resource model is used in preference over ISM+G Model. 

The feedback submission deadline has been extended until October 19, 2021. If you have already submitted 
feedback, please consider providing a new submission using the updated form with the additional question. 

Best regards, 
IESO Stakeholder Engagement 
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https://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Hybrid-Integration-Project

